

14-2007 CONSENT

August 24, 2014

Dear Bruce Jacobs,

I am writing to notify you of my recognition from the Crime Prevention Committee. Unfortunately because of work obligations I am unable to attend the meetings. I still very much believe in the mission and the work of the Crime Prevention Committee.

If I can be of assistance in the future with any events or projects, please do not hesitate to contact me. I appreciate your leadership and the commitment of the team members. It was an honor to serve on the committee. Thank you for the opportunity.

Sincerely,

Annie Short